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I would like this email to be added to public comment for the BOS meeting of November 9th, 2021.
 
 
The Nevada County Board of Supervisors have repeatedly acted and implied that their hands are tied
in how our county deals with the current “Covid-19 pandemic”.  This is no longer acceptable.  You
should recognize that enforcing mask mandates and vaccination mandates are an impingement on
our Constitutional Rights.  Our freedoms do not end nor pause in our country;  especially when there
is such a lack of transparency as to why our rights are being infringed upon.  I ask, as a resident of
this county, District 1, that you do not comply with these statewide mandates any longer.  Covid
does not only exist only in blue states: fear does.  Choose bravery and courage; let’s climb out of this
together-united and not divided.  
 
Thank you.
 
Sarah Lindblom




